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24 July 1981
Nell Dorr
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut

Dear Nell:
Many thanks for the 9 "sketches” of a nude 
that you sent me. I hope to be able to show 
some of them in September.
Gretta just sent me the piece she wrote about 
you for the announcement and my designer is 
coming to see me early next week.

The gallery will be closed in August for some
renovation and painting, 
look a little worn after

It was beginning to 
two years which is

how long it' been since the last paint job.
I am quite excited about showing your pictures! 
I feel it is quite an honor and want you to 
know just how pleased I am.
Gretta says she’ll come for the opening if 
you send her a ticket. It would be wonderful 
to have both of you here for that occasion.
I suppose we’ll be in touch many times before 
then. A

warm regards,

e Pfeifer
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